
Wraysbury Primary School 
Welley Road 
Wraysbury 
Staines Upon Thames 
Middx. 
TW19 5DJ 
 
Tel: 01784 482603 
Email: office@wraysburyschool.co.uk 

 
Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead 

 
3rd October 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Tuesday 25th November we have arranged for Year 2 to visit Brooklands Museum in Weybridge as part of their Transport 
Topic.  In order for this educational visit to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £17.00 towards the cost 
of travel.  
 
We will be travelling by coach which is fully fitted with seatbelts which all children and adults traveling must wear. Thank 
you to the PTFA who have funded a substantial part of school trips this year.  
 
On the day of the visit, children will need to be in school on time as we do need to leave promptly by 9:00am.  Unfortunately, 
we will not be able to wait for any children who arrive late! They will also require a packed lunch and drink for the day (no 
chocolate, sweets, glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) in a bag which they will be able to carry themselves.  A free basic 
packed lunch can be provided by school which will include a cheese sandwich but you will still need to provide a bottle of 
water.  

School uniform must be worn, however children are welcome to wear trainers.  They must be wearing a coat in case of rain.  

We expect to be back at school by 3pm although we will contact you if we are likely to be much later. Do follow us on Twitter 
(@wraysburyschool) to receive the latest updates. 
 
Please complete the form below consenting for your child to attend this visit. You can make contributions by cash, however 
we would prefer you to use our online payment system. We are aware this trip is slightly more expensive, owing to the 
increase in prices for coach travel. We are therefore happy to take payment in installments. Please ensure you have made 
the online payment before returning the permission slip. We ask that all contributions are made, and slips returned by Friday 
7th November.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Mr Darbon, Mrs Clark-Hubbard and Mrs McGregor – Year 2 teachers 
...................................................................................................................................................................................................... 
 
I agree to my child………………………………………………………………………..(child’s name)…………………….(Class) taking part in the 
educational visit to Brooklands Museum on Tuesday 25th November. 
 
I acknowledge receipt of the information regarding the above visit and consent to my child participating. 
I have ensured that my child understands that it is important for his/her safety and for the safety of the group that any rules 
and instructions given by the adult in charge are obeyed.  
 
I have paid my contribution of £17.00 online   or I enclose cash to the value of £17.00.   
 
I would like school to provide a free basic packed lunch.  or I will provide my child with their own packed lunch   

I have a valid DBS with the school and am available to help on the trip if needed  (We will be in touch if we need helpers) 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………………….Parent/Carer  Date:……………………………….…………………………………… 
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